

June 1, 2010

Hutto Janitorial Service, LLC P.O. Box 1359 Umatilla, FL 32784

To whom it may concern:

Mr. and Mrs. Hutto have provided the cleaning service, for our Bank, since we opened our doors on October 6th, 2008.

We have been very pleased with the service that they have provided, and their courteous and timely response to our needs.

Several times, due to meetings, and scheduling, we have asked the cleaning crew to change their times, and days, and they have never failed to provide prompt service.

Mr. Hutto is very conscientious and excellence is his goal.

Please feel free to contact me directly, at 352-508-1030, if I can provide further information regarding the Hutto Janitorial Service, and I feel sure that you will not be disappointed in their service.

Sincerely,

Gail Baker

Vice President – Branch Manager

Reunion Bank of Florida